

Seven Hills West Public School

Respectful, Safe, Responsible Learners

Farewell Ms Selman

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

This letter is to inform you of changes that will be occurring in 2S as of Term 2, 2020.

Ms Joanne Selman has been appointed to a new school and as such will be leaving Seven Hills West Public School at the end of Term 1.

Ms Selman would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for the support shown to her over the past year and we wish her all the best on her exciting new adventure.

We would like to welcome Mrs Sinead James to the Stage 1 teaching team. Mrs James will replace Ms Selman as the classroom teacher of 2S for the remainder of the year. Mrs James is a dedicated and enthusiastic teacher who brings a variety of talents and is confident they will prove to be highly valuable to the students in 2S.

Ms James has been working with all students from 2S since the beginning of the year, and is known to the students and is very excited to be taking on this new role.

Mrs A Dziubinski Relieving Principal

26.03.20

Ms A Mitchell

Assistant Principal

Ms J Selman & Mrs S James

Classroom Teachers